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Principal: Mrs. Keira McCallan  BA (Hons), PQH 

 
     Monday, 9th October, 2017.  

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Please read the following notes carefully. 
 
 

 Details of our Annual Parent-Teacher Meetings are to be issued this week by 
each Class Teacher. If the date and/or time don’t suit, please inform the Class 
Teacher, rather than swaping with another parent, as changes may affect the 
timetables of other teachers.  
 

 Parents of Pupils in Year Four: A Do This In Memory Meeting has been 
arranged for tomorrow, 10th October @ 7.30pm. Fr. McGahan will be 
delivering the meeting and relevant staff will be in attendance. 
 

 A PTA Meeting has been arranged for Thursday, 12th October @ 7.30pm in 
the school Assembly Hall. Everyone is welcome.  
 

 Sixteen pupils from Years 5-7 will be representing our school at the Flahavan’s 
Cross-Country League on Wednesday, 11th October, 2017 at Castlederg 
High School. Pupils will be travelling by bus and will be accompanied by Master 
Colton and Mrs. Mulryan. Pupils are reminded to wear warm clothing and to bring 
a packed lunch. We wish them every success and a most enjoyable day. A sincere 
Thank You to Mrs. Tracey Scullion for organising the event.  
 

 Due to pupils attending the Cross-Country League on Wednesday the remaining 
pupils in Years 5-7 will have P.E. on Wednesday morning with Fergal McCann. 
Pupils in Year 5-7 who are not attending the League are asked to wear their P.E. 
uniform on Wednesday and Friday of this week.  

 
 The School Council have organised a Guess The Teddy’s Name fundraiser. A 

teddy, all dressed up to Hallowe’en, is situated in the school foyer. Pupils are asked 
to bring in £1 to have a guess.  

171, Newtownsaville Road, 
Eskra, 

Omagh, 
Co Tyrone.    
BT78 2RJ 

 

Phone: 028 82 841067 
Fax: 028 82 841067 

email: info@stpatrickseskra.omagh.ni.sch.uk 
www.stpatrickspseskra.co.uk  

 
 
 
 
 

ST. PATRICK'S PRIMARY SCHOOL, ESKRA 

mailto:info@stpatrickseskra.omagh.ni.sch.uk
http://www.stpatrickspseskra.co.uk/
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 Our Christmas Plays will take place on Wednesday, 13th December. Further 

details to follow. Year 7 have decided to have an evening performance in addition 
to the afternoon performance on 13th. This evening performance will take place on 
Monday, 11th December @ 7.30pm in Eskra Community Centre.  
 

 I hope to deliver the Year 7 Section of the Key Stage 2 Information Evening 
again for any parents who were unable to attend the original evening or who had 
to leave early. Depending on interest shown, this will take place on Thursday, 
19th October @ 7.30pm in the school Assembly Hall. Please complete the slip 
attached to indicate if you intend to attend. An Evaluation Form will be sent out to 
all attendees shortly.  
 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs. Keira McCallan 
(Principal) 
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Expression Of Interest 
 
I/we _____________________________________ am/are interested in 
attending a repeat of the Year Seven section of the Key Stage Two 
Information Evening For Parents, scheduled for Thursday, 19th 
October, 2017 @ 7.30pm.  
 
Signed: 
Date:  
 


